Ministry of
Social Affairs and Health

Helsinki, 27 May 2025

H.E. Karmen Joller
Minister of Social Affairs of Estonia

Honorable Minister, Dear Colleague,

As ministers responsible for health and social affairs and social security, including health security,
promotion of health and wellbeing, occupational health, and biotechnology, we would like to extend
to you my warmest congratulations on your appointment as the Minister of Social Affairs of Estonia.

Relations between Estonia and Finland are excellent and active, including in the field of social affairs
and health. Our cooperation is based on long-term commitment to strengthening the wellbeing and
quality of life of our citizens and key mutual areas of interest in this field, as well as cooperation in the
EU and multilateral fora.

We are looking forward to productive exchanges and cooperation between our countries in bilateral
and multilateral for a in the fields of strengthening our social and health systems, advancing
digitalisation, and improving preparedness, among others.

We wish you every success in your new role.

Please, accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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